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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

This month:
MondayJan 13th: PTO 2:30
Monday Jan 27th: Site Council
Monday Jan 20th: NO SCHOOL
Martin Luther King JR Day

Reminder:
It is time to make sure

Immunizations are up to
date. Exclusion begins

February 19th. Your student
will not be able to attend

from that date until
Immunizations or Exemptions

are completed  

Welcome 2025!
I am glad to be back at school,
though the break was restful it is
nice to get back to hard work.
Quarter two assessments will be
occurring this month. Attendance
is important in determining student
growth. Thank you for making sure
your student is here daily and on
time.
Many people set New Year's
resolutions. Using the new year to
start new positive habits is always
a great idea. Ideas like playing
family games more often, reading
nightly, or using cooking in the
home to work on math are just a
few ideas to try in 2025. I look
forward to what this year holds.
Thank you for allowing us to be
part of it.

Sincerely,
Jenny Mohr
Principal

Which days are the strongest? 
Saturday and Sunday. The rest are weekdays.


